
Happy Fall, SJR Families!

Heavenly Father, as the leaves begin to turn and the air grows crisp, help us to be thankful for the beauty of this
season. May we embrace the changes in our lives with faith and gratitude, reflecting Your love in our actions and

appreciating the blessings You bestow. Amen.

It’s hard to believe we’re already at the end of September! It was wonderful to see so many of you this week.
On Monday night, Sister Pat spoke to a group of faculty and parents about five essential elements for raising
well-formed young men and women: security, autonomy, initiative, and industry, all nurtured within a
context of genuine affection. Her engaging presentation reminded me of the incredible responsibility and
joy we share as parents and educators.

If you’d like to explore Sister Pat’s resources further, please visit her website at
https://www.parentteachersupport.org/.

We also enjoyed hosting our rescheduled Back-to-School Night for families of students in grades 5-8 last
night. These are busy times for our older students! Our 8th graders took the High School Placement Test this
morning, and it won’t be long before our 7th graders will be preparing for next year. It’s amazing how quickly
the time flies, and we are grateful for the opportunity to prepare your child for high school and life here at
SJR.

Exciting news: auditions for the lead roles in Annie, Jr. have been held! I can’t wait to see how the production
develops. Mrs. Kostrzewski, our director, is looking for an assistant director and volunteers to help with our
ensemble cast, which includes many of our younger students and requires extra supervision. It’s a fantastic
way to get involved! If you’re interested, please let me know, and I’ll connect you with Mrs. Kostrzewski.

Thank you for the wonderful response to our Cherrydale fundraiser. It only lasts for 
another week so please be sure to register, if you haven’t already. 
I highly recommend the cookies!! 

I hope to see you at the golf outing dinner on Friday!

Mrs. Durkin

During this busy week, let’s remember, “I can do all things through Christ who
gives me strength.” Philippians 4:13
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School News!
A reminder:

SJR CYO basketball is open for the 2024-2025 season for boys
and girls in grades 3-12. Registration will remain open until 10/31.
Please use the following link to register:

https://stjosephstrobertcyo.sportngin.com/register/form/925224
652

We had some unexpected technical issues and so have extended
our iReady diagnostic window.  

Upcoming Events:

October 4th:  A reminder that Friday, October 4th is a
professional development day for teachers and so there is no
school for students.

October 11th:
The school will be attending  Mass on the 11th.  Our Service Corp
will be installed and we’ll be announcing the first winners of our
new “Patron Award.”

Family members are always welcome at Mass.

https://stjosephstrobertcyo.sportngin.com/register/form/925224652
https://stjosephstrobertcyo.sportngin.com/register/form/925224652


Thank you so much to those of you who came out to our first meeting!
It was great to meet Sister Pat McCormack!

The “Sweet to Meet You” event truly was very sweet!  Thank you so
much for coming and thank you to all who volunteered!
 
Upcoming Events:

SJR CYO and HSA Golf Outing 9/27:
Please plan to support the Golf Outing by becoming a sponsor or a
participant.  Or  come to the dinner afterwards!  See the flyers below
for more details.

Please see the flyer below for information about how to donate to our
popular “Beer Wall” that is raffled off at the Golf Outing.  You can
drop off your donation the night of our HSA meeting or in the kitchen
in Msgr. Marley Hall/Gym any time that day.

SJR Chipotle Spirit Night:
On Tuesday, October 8th the Chipotle in Warrington will donate 25%
of the proceeds of those who use the code to order online (and
pickup at the restaurant) or eat at the Chipotle and present the flyer
below.  That’s a remarkable percentage for a Spirit Night... share the
flyer with family and friends.  Hope to see you there!

Trunk or Treat,  Oct. 18th:  will be here before you know it!  Please see
the flyer below and mark your calendar for this spooky event!!

Halloween Dance for grades 4-6 is on 10/28: Keep your eye out for
more information and sign ups.

Hayride for Grades 7th-8th is on 10/28:  Keep your eye out for more
information and sign ups.

Home and School News



News from our Supporting Parishes

 Please plan to attend our annual Forty Hours Devotions, which will be on Sunday,
Oct 13, Monday, Oct. 14, and Tuesday, Oct 15. Our homilist this year is Fr.
Christopher Picollo. Fr. Picollo is a priest of the Diocese of Trenton and pastor of
the Church of the Nativity in Fair Haven, NJ.

St. Joseph’s

St. Robert’s
The Knights of Columbus’ OKTOBERFEST is quickly approaching on October 6th
from 12Noon to 5:30 PM. This is a great opportunity to come together as a parish
family and community to enjoy good food and fellowship. There will be games for
the children, live entertainment, food trucks, a craft fair, delicious desserts and
more! Please plan to attend and bring your friends and neighbors. There are
volunteer sheets in the narthex for anyone who can assist with the event. Many
hands make light work, and a more enjoyable day for all! If any of the 7th or 8th
grade students are willing to volunteer, please let Mrs. Durkin know asap.



 Sweet to Meet You

A special “Thank you!” to Mrs. Bontempo, our
Committee Chair, and all of the volunteers who

made the event extra sweet!






















